
 Operations Memorandum 

 

OM2014-08  Page 1 of 1 

 

 

To: CVG Airlines 

 

From:  Brian Cobb, VP - Customer Services 

 

Subject:  Guard Gate NE3 Repairs 

 

Date: April 8, 2014 

 

KCAB will be repairing cables at Gate NE-3 on Wednesday, April 9.  Work should begin 

at 3:30 pm and is expected to take last a few hours in duration.  During this time, Gate 

NE-3 will be unavailable for use.  Anyone needing to access the AOA at that area should 

still come into the SIDA at Gate NE-4 then turn left to go to Gate NE-1 (behind FedEx).  

The guard and all access functions will take place there.  Users may find it more 

convenient, for this short time, to re-route their traffic to Gate NE-19 and NE-20. Please 

use caution and maintain low driving speed when traveling behind the cargo facility.  

 


